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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health Zos{

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 26,2007 2:29 PM

To: 'Dennis Dettloff

Subject: RO58 - 3420 35th Avenue

Dennis, Below is a screen shot of all the e-reports we have scanned or received via ftp. There were 2 reports uploaded this
year, both QMRs dated January & July 2007. Maybe you are referring to the SWI dated 12107106? Also, the case files we
have scanned so far plus ftp submittals are all available on our website, so you can check to see that your reports are in our
files. Donna

LOP e-fi les on internet - http://www.acgov,aIq/gce_hlifr{e.x-ht(n

Donna L. Drogos, PE
LOP Program Manager
Alameda County Environmental Health
1 131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6721
donna.droqos@acqov.oro

t - l
lii 'l

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:DDettloff@deltaenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday. July 24,2OO7 11:17 AM
To: Drogos, Donna/ Env. Health
Subjech 3420 35th Avenue

Ms. Drogos,

Thank you for calling back this moming I appreciate the time that you spent researching the reports for the site on Webster
Street.

Could you do me a favor and let me know if you received the Soil Boring and Site Assessment Report that Delta submitted to
your office on February 19, 2007 for the site located at 3420 35th Avenue in Oakland. lf not, let me know and I will have our
project assistant upload it again to your files. In this report Delta made some recommendations for addiiional work at the
srte.

Thanks,

Dennis S. Dettloff, PG
Senior Project Manager - ConocoPhillips West
Delta Environmental Consultants
3164 Gold Camp Drive - Suite 200

7/30/2007


